
 

 

 

This term we are going to be looking at stories that take us on a journey.  We will be 

looking at books such as: We’re Going On A Bear Hunt, The Naughty Bus, and  

non- fiction to help us to learn about different bears 

and different forms of transport. 

 

After the holidays we will begin to look for signs of 

Spring. We will also be looking at the books: 

Handa’s Surprise and Lulu gets a Cat.  

 

Please check the Parents Information Board located outside Ashton 

cloakrooms on a weekly basis to find out about our weekly learning 

activities.  

In Literacy we will be learning: 
This term we will be focusing on Phase 2 and Phase 3 

sounds and tricky words:  

Phase 2 

s a t p / i n m d / g o c k/c k e u r/h b l f ll ff ss/ 

 

Phase 3 

w v x j / z y zz qu / ch sh th ng / ee oo ai or 

Please practise these sounds at home with your child.  
 

Tricky words 
 

I no go to the into she he you they we me be your 

These words are to be learnt be sight. They cannot be 

sounded out or blended. Please check your child’s 

reading record to check what has been taught so far.  

In Maths we will be learning: 

We will be teaching the children to 

recognise numbers up to 9.  

We will be learning about adding, 

subtracting, doubling and halving numbers.   

We will also be talking about 2D and 3D 

shapes using these key words: 

 

Adults Working With Us… 
Ashton 1: Mr Woolley & Mrs Denton                                                           SEND Support- Mrs Bi,  

Ashton 2: Miss McKinney & Miss Smith                                                      Miss Lawrence, Miss Tomenson &                                               

Ashton 3: Ms Lister (TLCP) & Mrs Liaqat                                                   Miss Fareed 

Mrs Drysdale EYFS Family Support Mentor                                Miss Melling EYFS Assistant Head (Acting) 

 

 

Reminders to help your child. 
 

• Please remember to bring your child’s P.E kit for their peg. 

• Reading books – it is very important that your child brings their book and reading record to school EVERY 

DAY. Please encourage your child to look after their books as their will be a charge of £5 for each book 

that is lost or damaged.  

• Please make sure your child has a spare set of clothes in school at all times, these must include 

underwear. 

Our attendance 

target is 96%. We 

were below target 

last half term 

please help us by 

bringing your child 

every day! 

Dates for your diary: 

Spring term 1 

 

Friday 10th Feb- Training Day 

13th-17th Feb- Half term 

holiday 

Spring term 2  

20th Feb- School Re-Opens 
 

3rd - 14th  April- Easter 

holiday 
 

17th April School Re-Opens 


